To:

Republic u't the Philippines
Bepartment of Ehuration

Region ITI ’

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

- CID Chief

)

January 20, 2023

Public Schools District Supervisors Concerned
Elementary and Secondary School Heads Concerned

All Others Concerned

Relevant to the partnership of SDO Bulacan with the Food for the Hungry
Philippines that pertains to the Community-Based Program Tutoring Program on
Literacy and Numeracy, the following shall serve as resource persons in the conduct
of the Learning Support Aides (LSA) on January 30, 31, and February 1, 2023 at
Norzagaray Elementary School, Norzagaray, Bulacan.

No. | Name School/District
1. | Jay Arr V. Sangoyo, PhD SDO Bulacan
2. | Anastacia N. Victorino, EAD SDO Bulacan
3. | Francisco B. Macale SDO Bulacan
4. | Robert Lovendino ‘Meysulao ES, Calumpit North
5. | Romel Roque, PhD Akle ES, San Ildefonso South
6. | Reynalyn Villafane Pinagbarilan ES, Baliuag South
7. | Olivia D. Mercado Virgen dels Flores ES, Baliuag South
8. | Roda S. Jimenez Bajet Castillo HS, Pulilan
9, Marites S. Galvez ‘Tambubong ES, San Rafael East
10. | Raymond Villafane Prenza NHS, Marilao
11. | Nikko A. Banan ‘Sabang ES, Baliuag North
12. | Maria Lourdes P. Marcos Lumang Bayan ES, Plaridel
13. | Eric 8. Caringan Sta. Rita ES, Guiguinto

School Heads are reminded of DepED Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled “Instituting
Measure to Increase Engaged Time on Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.”
Classes in the host school must not be disrupted and there must be substitutes to

those teachers attending the activity.

Transportation and snacks allowance of the participants shall be charged against
any school funds, subject to the usual accounting, auditing rules and regulations.

This letter serves as the travel authority of the participants.

An attendance of 100% is hereby enjoyed.

ROWENA T{/QUIAMBAO, CESE

Assistant School§ Divisiofl Superintendent
OIC-Office of the School Division Superintendent
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